
Dear Music Students, 

This is a reminder about the nature of our practice rooms. Please take heed of the following: 

Usage of Department of Music Practice Rooms is subject to campus, school and department 
policies and procedures: 

https://www.policies.uci.edu/policies/pols/900-10.php 

In short: 

 

In order to check out keys for access, each of you signed a CTSA Key Checkout Guidelines form, 
which contains the following policy statements: 
 

 

AITR Practice room door(s) were propped open last Friday evening/night, with non-Music 
students present. Both were and are violations that go against use policy. 

Based on key card scans, we are able to identify users who swiped, but this is not proof positive 
of someone who may have tailed in and proceeded to prop doors open. 

The use of Department practice rooms are a privilege, not a right. Violations of use policy 
may result in warning or immediate revocation. 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=c13aa30a-9e92-4b22-ba00-b6271e05f47d&ZotMailId=Y+EmhLfdKzJyD/RXgen6kA==


In a worst case scenario, if something catastrophic were to take place in our facilities, the 
building could be shut down with access closed off to all students. 

If this were to happen, everyone loses. 

Policies and procedures are in place to protect students and authorized guests. 

Please notify the department office of suspicious activity. 

Stay safe and exercise sound judgement, 

Peter E. Chang 

Management Services Officer 

University of California, Irvine  

313 Music & Media, Irvine, CA 92697-2775  

T: 949-824-4281 |  F: 949-824-4914 | music.arts.uci.edu/ 
 

 

He / Him / His 

 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=8771312d-28e4-458d-bc12-e1bbc398bd3e&ZotMailId=RrTTYeaSY1wazTZmPiQq0w==

